Leadership...Service...Accountability

Larry K. Shumway, Ed.D., State Superintendent of Public Instruction

Voice: (801) 538-7500 Fax: (801) 538-7521 TDD: (801) 538-7876

250 East Cesar E. Chavez Blvd. (500 South) P.O. Box 144200 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4200

October 2, 2009

Richard Bobo Walden School of Liberal Arts 4230 North University Ave Provo, UT 84604

Dear Mr. Bobo:

This letter is to inform you that the Utah State Board of Education took action in its September 11, 2009 Board Meeting approving the amendment to the charter of Walden School of Liberal Arts. The amendment is to increase enrollment by 380 for a maximum allowable enrollment of 680 students beginning with the 2011-2012 school year.

We recognize and appreciate the efforts you have made in providing a quality education for your students. We congratulate you on the amendment of your charter and look forward to your continued success.

Sincerely,

Debra G. Roberts, Chair

Utah State Board of Education

in M. Roberto

cc: Diana West, Director

Martell Menlove, Deputy Superintendent Brian Allen, Chair, Charter School Board Marlies Burns, Director, Charter Schools